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August 31, 2016
Objectives for the Quarter  

 To have all 4 Areas achieve Presidents Distinguished 
 To achieve Presidents Distinguished status as a Division 
 To add 2 more clubs for our goal of 4 for the year 
 To have all Clubs meet their minimum goal of 4 Officers trained (or higher) 
 To have 100% of Area Director Club Visit reports complete by April 30th 

Current Status 
 New Club lead – Pacific Life in Aliso Viejo. Club lead provided by the Club Growth 

Director.  Need to work on setting new club up for success.  Will be placed in Area 
G3 under the guidance of Area Director, Ed Monsour. 

 Still looking for new club lead for Area G2 (all other Areas have added 1 new club 
this year) 

 All clubs expected to renew for current dues renewal period 
 Venues secured for Area and Division Contests 

Issues 
 At 67% for Clubs with a minimum of 4 (or more) officers trained.  Some officers re-

luctant to be trained.  Some do not feel they need a 2nd training this year.  Others 
feel they cannot make the time for the trainings offered.  We have added several 
more trainings (may do a few more) this time around.  Area Directors are also 
working with their clubs to train as many officers as they can. 

 Easy Speakers (Area G4) has requested a Club Coach.  Amanda Brill, their Area 
Director, has offered to take this on.  She is in the process of submitting her paper-
work.  The hope is with a Club Coach and a new venue, they will begin to see 
some benefits from these changes. 
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Recognition 
 Area G4, under the supervision had 4 clubs that changed locations since the last 

DEC meeting (Saddleback Valley Toastmasters Club, Easy Speakers, Tongue 
Tamers Club, and Saddleback Sunrise Speakers Club).  Two of the clubs chose to 
move because of issues with their current venues.  The other two were asked to 
leave by the bank they both met in.  Recognition to their Area Director, Amanda 
Brill, who kept a level head when 4 out of her 6 clubs needed to move.  She 
looked into several venues helping her clubs to have options of new meeting 
venues.

 Recognition to Area G3 Director, Ed Monsour, to have the 1st Area to have all 5 
clubs meet the minimum of 4 Club Officers trained. 

 Recognition to our 1st club with 100% Officers trained, Possibilities Unlimited. 
 Kudos to all 4 Area Directors for their enthusiasm in taking on the Area & Division 

Contests.  I am very proud of the work they are putting in for these Contests.  I am 
even more proud of the dedication that they have to their Clubs.  My team is #1! 

 A big Thank You to Division F and their Division Director, Steve Saffell, for offering 
continued support as we continue to have joint Council meetings, as well as Make-
up Trainings together. 


